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       Notice : 922                                                             Date: 04/11/2022 

NOTICE 
 

           Semester iii and Semester V admission for the year 2022 have been started on 
and from 4th November 2022 and will be continued upto 14th November,2022.  
Students have to go through the website: 
ntgc.apps.onlineadmission.xyz for admission purpose. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

-Sd- 
Principal 
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